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ISSUE 6 Date 12

th
 October 

 

Dates for your 

diary 
16

th
 October 

Flu Vaccinations 

(Rec – Y5)  

 

17
th

 October 

Year 5/6 Crucial 

Crew 

 

19
th

 October 

Harvest Celebration 

2.30pm 

 

18 – 24
th

 October 

Book Fair in School 

 

23
rd

 & 25
th

 October 

Parents 

Consultation 

Evenings 

 

26
th

 October 

FoSS Pumpkin 

Competition 

 

29
h
 October - 2

nd
 

November Half 

term 

 

5
th

 November 

Open the Book 

Assembly 

 
8

th
 November 

FoSS Disco 

 

9
th

 November 

Remembrance 

Service in Church 

2.30pm 

29
th

 November 

Byland ‘One Snowy 

Night’ Danby 

 
30

th
 November 

Christmas Fair 

3 – 4.30pm 

 

19
th

 December 

Christmas Party Day 

 

21
st

 December 

9.30am Christmas 

Celebrations in 

Church 

 

A weekly note from your headteacher…  

The weeks are flying by! 

Firstly, I would like to say a huge thankyou to Mrs Horton and Mrs Brockhill who have arranged Ice 

Cream Friday this year. They have achieved their £1000 target to go towards the Forest School Tipi! 

Obviously we also have to thank all our parent and children ice cream lovers for your ongoing support 

each week. 

As you know FOSS is running a pumpkin competition at the end of this half term. Spilman’s will be 

selling pumpkins outside school on Monday 22
nd

 October at pick up time. 

    

On Monday 8
th

 October, Husthwaite hosted The Lempen Puppet Theatre Company ‘The am-A-zing 

THING’ (a MEDLEY OF Grimms’Tales). Not only did the audience enjoy a performance of some very 

familiar stories, there was lots of laughter and everyone learnt lots about puppetry too. It was lovely to 

see some Sessay children and their parents at this event. 

   
On Wednesday it was World Mental Health Day. I would like to thank Mrs Bentley our School Learning 

Wellbeing Mentor who did a whole school assembly to raise awareness and ran a meditation workshop 

for children and staff at lunchtime. 

I would like to welcome Mrs Riley who has joined Mrs Smith in our school kitchen. Next week we will be 

sending out a questionnaire about school dinners. We would really appreciate your feedback as we 

want to make school dinners the best possible, so they are enjoyed by all. 

Our Year 5 and 6 children are going to Crucial Crew at RAF Leeming next week. Crucial Crew is a multi-

agency event organised, through schools, by the police and supported by the fire service. The children 

will be learning about keeping themselves and others safe. 

 

 
 

Next Friday is our Harvest Service at 2.30pm in Church with Vicar Nicky. This year we are supporting The 

Dragonfly Schools Foundation, a global charity, growing education for all in India and giving to those less 

fortunate than ourselves. A collection will take place in school to send to the foundation. 

Each class will have an input with some singing from our very own Sessay Songbirds. Everyone is 

welcome, we hope you will join us. 

Have a great weekend. 

 

When is Church? 

14
th

 October Holy Communion 9 am 

21
st

 October Morning Prayer 9 am 

28
th

 October Holy Communion 4pm 

Parking – please park considerately outside school, parking on the junction or blocking the school entrance puts 

lives at risk!  

 


